
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 
This past week was the first week of the second quarter. First quarter report cards will go home 

on Tuesday of this week. We will send a hard copy home with students as well as a secure email 

digital version through PowerSchool.  

 

This is a busy sports week here at JMS as we wrap up our fall sports. Girls soccer and boys 

volleyball have three matches this week. Monday at Southeast Middle, Tuesday at home against 

Northern Middle, and Thursday at home against Southwest Middle. Soccer and volleyball 

matches begin at 4:45. Football and cheerleaders will be in action on Wednesday at Southwest at 

5:00. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


